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TOWN OF SEEKONK
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

The Conservation Commission in accordance with Mass. Gen. Law Ch.
131, S40 and the Seekonk Wetland Protection By Laws will open a
PUBLIC HEARING at the Seckonk Town Hall on MONDAY, August
17,2009 after 7:30 P.M. on a Notice of Intent made by Steven Najas of
Petra Building Corp. for the construction of a single family home along
with driveway and grading located at 16 Evelyn Way, Plat 20, Lot 614
(Subdivision Lot 5), located within the 100’ wetland buffer zone.

Plans are available for inspection at the Seekonk Town Hall
Conservation Office. Please call 508-336-2944 to make an appointment.
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